
Appendix G5 

 
From: Corby Hackney Owners Association <corbyhackneyownersassociation@gmail.com>  
Sent: 24 July 2022 16:24 
To: KBC Taxi Licensing <taxilicensing.kbc@northnorthants.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fare proposal from the trade 
 
[CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL] This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click 
links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Hi, 
 
On the 8th July the NNC sent a request for feedback from the taxi trade for 5 options for 
harmonisation across North Northamptonshire. 
 
Unfortunately they did not include an option for the continuation of individual zones and fares. 
 
So I conducted a survey and sent it across various WhatsApp groups for feedback from the trade. 
 
Please see attached details from the trade members across North Northamptonshire. 
 
Please send this on to the officers to review. 

 
 
Regards 
 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx  
C.H.O.A. Committee Secretary 
 

mailto:corbyhackneyownersassociation@gmail.com
mailto:taxilicensing.kbc@northnorthants.gov.uk

	From: Corby Hackney Owners Association <corbyhackneyownersassociation@gmail.com>  Sent: 24 July 2022 16:24 To: KBC Taxi Licensing <taxilicensing.kbc@northnorthants.gov.uk> Subject: Fare proposal from the trade

